
CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

The City of Jonesville Board of Review will meet on Friday, July 21, 2017, at 1:00 p.m. 

at the Jonesville City Hall, 265 E. Chicago Street, Jonesville, Michigan, for the purpose 

of correcting clerical errors and considering principal residence and other exemption 

requests. 

  

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 

Jonesville by writing to the above address or calling 517-849-2104. 

 

 

Cindy Means, Clerk 

Charles Zemla, Assessor 

City of Jonesville 

 
Posted: July 10, 2017 


